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Transportation 
AMCS busing cohort changes on October 3, when the Eagle River and Chugiak areas will receive busing 
service for three weeks.  Please review busing services to your affiliate high school and King tech on our 
website. 
 

 
 

 
Five-Week Check-In Survey 

Please take 5 minutes and complete the Middle College Check-In Survey. We need to know how you 
are doing!  If you need help with your college classes, please reach out to your UAA faculty, your AMCS 
high school teachers, your AMCS UAA advisor, and your AMCS high school counselor. Thank you for filling 
out the survey. 

 
 

   
Pack News 

AMCS Staff Announcements 
UHowls 

UAA Announcements 
Important Dates 

Latest Updates 
   

The Den Administration Pack Leaders’ Announcements 

 

Register Now! 
 
AMCS is offering PSAT testing on Saturday, October 15, at 
King Tech High School.  There is limited seating (80), so 
students must register before the test date. Registration is 
open and on a first come, first served basis.  The cost is $18, 
and payment is through ParentConnect (no checks or cash 
accepted). AMCS students are given priority registration 
through September 30. All remaining available seats will open 
to the rest of the district juniors to register starting October 1. 
 

mailto:amcs@asdk12.org
https://www.asdk12.org/amcs
https://www.asdk12.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=1502&ModuleInstanceID=12315&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=72361&PageID=2506
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuaa.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_41H5DLG972nrHNk&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7Caa6c90bea64a441304fe08daa1808968%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637999870693302225%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zRJe86QGyQjTWuAkLYPC2cdLkBsf4G5TFqiw262YC%2B4%3D&reserved=0
https://www.asdk12.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=1502&ModuleInstanceID=12315&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=73186&PageID=2506
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Parent Check-In 
Parents and/or guardians please take a few minutes to complete the Middle College Parent Survey so we 
can hear about your experience in AMCS.  Join the AMCS staff for an online parent check-in on October 13 
@ 6 PM, via Zoom. During the check-in, parents/guardians will receive updates regarding what to expect for 
the remainder of the semester,  reminders of important dates and deadlines, and have an opportunity to ask 
questions to AMCS staff.  Please look for the Zoom link in a forthcoming email. 
 

Graduation Information 
For updates on graduation dates and times, please see ASD’s website https://www.asdk12.org/graduations. 
Jostens will be visiting Senior Advisory classes on Friday, September 30, and Friday, October 7 to discuss 
cap and gown orders.   
 
 

FAQs 
Parents and students, please become familiar with our FAQ web page.  
 

Home school = AMCS 
Affiliate school = your neighborhood high school, resident school, or boundary school 
 

 
FAQ Question:  Can students qualify for the Alaska Performance Scholarship?   Yes 
 

FAQ Question:  Are college courses weighted for GPA?    No, college courses have no extra weight in 
GPA calculations. 

 
Registrar's Range 

Grade changes:  If a course grade changed after grades appeared in your student account in Q, or you 
repeated a class to replace a prior grade, you must notify Mrs. Sherwood.  If the grade is for a college course,  
contact your UAA advisor once the grade has been posted on your UAA transcript.  Your advisor will share 
the updated grade information with AMCS.  Please note, grade changes/replacements are a manual process, 
and we will not know if your grade changes unless you tell us. 
 
Transcript Requests: The Anchorage School District uses ScribOrder for all educational records requests. If 
you are under the age of 18, a parent/guardian must be the one to submit the request. Be sure to have them 
legibly signed. We can send e-documents to most post-secondary institutions, so please enter this 
information in your request. Sending e-documents gets your transcripts to the schools much sooner than 
mailing them, and it saves everybody time! 
 
Withdrawing from AMCS:  AMCS has a formal process to transfer out of the program that ensures the student 
is in good standing with UAA and AMCS. AMCS needs students to speak with their UAA advisor AND AMCS 
counselor before withdrawing from the program.  The electronic Withdrawal form ensures textbooks are 
returned and no balances are on the student account.  Please note, the form requires signatures from the 
advisor, counselor, student, and parent. 
 

Spirit Wear 
Get your AMCS spirit wear now, order directly from the company and have it delivered to your doorstep, 
place your order. 

 
 

  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuaa.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_5sDYyQe4LiGuE1E&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7Caa6c90bea64a441304fe08daa1808968%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637999870693302225%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KsdEWppVPv%2BdGfc%2F2ZvyaEpajWh6QI0j4TlaLuAUSqk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.asdk12.org%2Fgraduations&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q669%2F9SVOwROnANEh0mJ26Yk0tmWM66VjHj9F9j4mX0%3D&reserved=0
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/9779
https://anchorageak.scriborder.com/
https://www.asdk12.org/domain/6092
http://www.tntsportsalaska.com/alaska-middle-college-school
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Important Troubleshooting Information  
For technical support for UAA software and Blackboard, contact UAA IT Help Desk at 907-786-4646.  To 
reset your UAA password or look up your username, visit UA Elmo.   
 
For issues with a Chromebook or Canvas, contact ASD IT Service Desk at 907-742-4357 from 8 AM-5 PM, 
M-F. 

  

Pack News Program Pack Leaders' Announcements   
Coordinator's Cache 

Career and Technical  Education (CTE) Program: KTHS Certified Nurses’ Aide program provides 
opportunities to earn college credit and professional certification. If you are interested in this program for the 
spring semester, contact Mrs. Sherwood for information and to learn how to connect to the program. 
 

Counselor's Cave 

Letter of Recommendation:  It is  Letter of Recommendation time! I love writing personalized letters; please 
complete the form and email it to me. 
 
Alaska Performance Scholarship: I will send out information about the Alaska Performance Scholarship in 
October as we schedule your Spring courses.  Please check out the APS checklist and see if you are on 
target to earn this award, the APS website. 
 

Teacher’s Terrain  
 
 
 

 
 
Buy: Yearbooks are available for purchase! Click here to purchase your 22-23 AMCS Yearbook today; they 
are $55. Seniors wanting to purchase a 21-22 yearbook may do so;  there are a few copies left. See Ms. 
Michele, our Administrative Assistant of Finance,  to purchase yours for the discounted price of $20.  
 
 
 

https://elmo.alaska.edu/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.asdk12.org%2Fcms%2Flib%2FAK02207157%2FCentricity%2FDomain%2F5808%2FLetter%2520of%2520Rec%2520Request%2520Fillable%2520Form.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C199058ad413545f3b10f08d96d68b78f%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637661118785658965%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=r0aJD8YbD5AtT78VjVF%2BNfL5yk085odabiAx6JsAdFM%3D&reserved=0
https://acpe.alaska.gov/Portals/3/APS/Pubs/APS-Award-Checklist-2018.pdf
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.jostens.com%2Fyearbooks%2Fstudents-and-parents%2Fabout-yearbooks&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3CVpgulU4fjL%2BJODNvHQ7UeQ0xl1J5FPnfpzNBi5DrA%3D&reserved=0
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Submit:  
Seniors: Do you have a senior photo to submit for the yearbook? Use this link to upload your senior 
photo for the AMCS Yearbook. If you would like to submit a photo to your affiliate school please Click 
Here for instructions on how to submit at each school.  

 
Senior Celebration Pages: Yearbook Recognition Ads are the perfect way to commemorate 
achievements and celebrate milestones. To purchase your ad online, click here. Jostens is responsible 
for our school's yearbook ad sales. Please do not contact or send materials to the school. All orders 
must be placed by 02/01/2023. 

 
Fall Sports and Fair Photos: At AMCS we rely on our students to submit photos for our yearbook 
so we can feature you and your experience in the program!  Use this link to submit photos of your fall 
sports or pictures at the fair. These photos can have students from other schools featured.  

 
Social Media 

Parents and students, please join our social media platforms for information regarding graduation, student 
opportunities, school closures, and more!  

Facebook: Alaska Middle College School    
Instagram: @alaska.middle.college 
 

ASD Advisory Classes December 19-21 
Instead of final exams in advisories, students are encouraged to participate in a variety of workshops. 
Students with absences in advisories this semester may also make up the time by attending workshops. 
More information will be provided to students about the workshop schedule and options toward the end of 
November.  
 

UHowls UAA Pack Leaders' Announcements  
UAA Tom Case Leadership Academy Announced 

Please congratulate our AMCS students who were accepted into the Tom Case Leadership Academy at UAA 
this academic year: 

 
Arwen Campbell Lea Mennen Luna Shiok 
Julius Hackney Robert Morgan Nina Spight 

Brooklyn Johnson Evelyn Robbins Loretta Ueselani 
Octavia Knox Mariam Sharife Kailen Vea-Spencer 
Zoe McDonald  Julia Wagner 

 
 
Required Title IX Training for all UAA students 

As a UAA student, you are required to complete a safety training called Title IX. Students can access TITLE 
IX training in UAOnline under Student Services & Account Information, and then Student Training. Select UA 
Safe Title IX Training to redirect to the TITLE IX training modules in BlackBoard. Once you are in BlackBoard, 
select Training to launch the modules. You will get a Certificate of Completion once you are done. Your 
TITLE IX must be done to be eligible to register for SP23 classes. If you were at the AMCS Zoom TITLE 
IX training, you do not need to complete the modules in UAOnline/BlackBoard. 

 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeW69nZjRTVTuLc2FDHSBNxrVS1fslkrnGHzVXyqYdXkzdEGA%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=psnLSEgIzgXulEo8RmN%2F5JNIAMvCnrrpbd7DVr6vBHI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1rpvi-9ultumybauR6LM2yD4cdz2ByW-yRZuc8bOrcTg%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=J9p5CpicVFITeuUZE0rsZ4aI800WmcSZnzrBDlc8%2BRI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1rpvi-9ultumybauR6LM2yD4cdz2ByW-yRZuc8bOrcTg%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=J9p5CpicVFITeuUZE0rsZ4aI800WmcSZnzrBDlc8%2BRI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.jostens.com%2Fapps%2Fjcom%2Frouter.mvc%3FaffiliateId%3D2370604&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MAZmx%2BFqUngm%2FrrrL3P8IQD63j%2BMppCbuMsJhK3sVgU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.jostens.com%2F0kqA4ANqanjMY3TfgF_A6uQ&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505531123%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D%2B%2Fu16S6kFkVJGa3e6z1kBLty1uxQ5M7Q6zndX5%2FnMI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fakmiddlecollege&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505687369%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TXpQq4Ca0kcR%2BghLa%2B8sU3hhmcU%2FoT53jzyBZ%2BN0eZA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Falaska.middle.college%2F&data=05%7C01%7CGriffis_Kimberly%40asdk12.org%7C550b1a4850e747c8b95508daa1bc9145%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C638000128505687369%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KG6Uj2B6vuUOsHWCe9WwJhipvJFOQoHWYQcwBQd65WY%3D&reserved=0
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Midterm Progress Reports 
Each semester UAA Middle College advisors send out Progress Report forms for students to complete and 
submit back to their advisor. Progress Reports are due in a digital format that requires students to upload a 
screenshot of their UAOnline and/or Blackboard grades, complete a degree audit in DegreeWorks, list their 
remaining high school graduation requirements, and outline which college classes they desire to take for 
spring 2023. Many college professors will submit midterm grades to UAOnline between October 14 and 
October 21. Please submit your progress report by 11:59 PM Sunday, October 23, 2022. Progress Reports 
and Title IX training must be submitted BEFORE scheduling spring 2023 advising appointments. If 
you schedule an appointment without completing the requirements, your appointment will be 
canceled.  Middle College students will receive a link for the Midterm Progress Report form on Oct 14th! 
 

SP22 Middle College Advising 
SP22 Middle College advising appointments begin October 25, 2021, when the SP22 UAA schedule goes 
live. Schedule your SP22 advising appointment so you can register as soon as non-degree-seeking students 
are eligible. Middle College students will have an advising hold on their account until they have met with their 
advisor. Registration for SP22 non-degree seeking Middle College students begins on Monday, 
November 22, 2021, @ 12:01 AM. 

 
Middle College SP23 Advising Appointments & Registration 

Middle College students will be able to meet with their Middle College advisor to determine their spring 2023 
schedule beginning October 31, 2022, when the spring 2023 UAA schedule goes live.  However, students 
can schedule their advising appointment ahead of time if they completed all the requirements. Middle College 
students will have an advising hold on their account and be unable to register for classes until they have 
submitted their progress report form, completed their Title IX training, and met with their Middle College 
advisor. Registration for spring 2023 non-degree seeking Middle College students begins on Monday, 
November 28, 2022, @ 12:01 AM. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Participation Type Available to AMCS students at UAA 
College Sports No - Only degree-seeking students have access to play collegiate sports 

Intramural Sports Yes- but if you plan to play college sports when you graduate high school, then 
you need to verify that this will not interfere with NCAA eligibility 

Recreational 
facilities 

Yes- but you will need to pay the additional fee to access the gym, pool, workout 
room, and weight rooms. AMCS does not pay for this fee on your behalf 

Activities Depends! Activities that require students to swipe their WOLFcard or show proof 
of age may not be accessible to AMCS students. 

Student Clubs 
Yes- this is a great way to connect with other UAA students who share your 
interests. Visit https://uaa.campuslabs.com/engage/organizations and type in the 
word "Club" to see the list of clubs at UAA 

Student 
Organizations 

No- There are several student organizations (USUAA, Greek life, etc.) prohibited to 
AMCS students due to adult-related interactions, degree-seeking status, or other 
designations. AMCS encourages students to seek out student organizations at 
AMCS or their affiliate high school. 

ROTC No- ROTC is a collegiate-level organization. AMCS students are encouraged to 
participate in JROTC at their affiliate high school 

Employment No- Employment opportunities are prioritized for students 18 and over and degree-
seeking students. 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuaa.campuslabs.com%2Fengage%2Forganizations&data=04%7C01%7Cgriffis_kimberly%40asdk12.org%7Cc3c53706fd3e4b882bf208d96f13e5ba%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637662953517554611%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0dzWhXulHVBxGYR6njSXxA1Lvmk3P%2Boa4PDgXos3lD8%3D&reserved=0
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Upcoming Important Dates Fall Semester  
 
  
  
 

October 
 15 PSAT Testing - KTHS 
 21 No AMCS classes - UAA still in session  
 28 No AMCS classes - UAA still in session 
 

 November 
 4 UAA withdrawal deadline 
 8 Election Day - AMCS courses asynchronous 
 11 No AMCS classes - UAA still in session 

24 No UAA classes 
 25-26 Thanksgiving - No AMCS or UAA classes 

 
 December 

 12-17 UAA final exams 
 21 Fall semester ends 
 22 No classes – Grading Day 
 23-31  ASD Winter Break   

  
 January 

 1-6 ASD Winter Break continued 
 9 AMCS spring semester classes start 
 17 UAA classes begin 

 

Pack Leaders Contact Information  
Administration 

Kern McGinley, Principal mcginley_kern@asdk12.org  
Denise Edwards, Assistant Principal edwards_denise@asdk12.org  
Gabriele Beltz, Administrative Assistant  beltz_gabriele@asdk12.org 
Jane Todd, Registrar   todd_jane@asdk12.org  
Program 

Kim Griffis, AMCS Coordinator griffis_kimberly@asdk12.org 
Beth Sherwood, AMCS Counselor sherwood_beth@asdk12.org  
Ariel Harbison, AMCS Math Teacher    harbison_ariel@asdk12.org 
Traci Espeland, AMCS Writing Teacher   espeland_traci@asdk12.org  
Aurora Hoefferle, AMCS Science Teacher hoefferle_aurora@ask12.org  

 
University of Alaska Anchorage 
Tamika Dowdy, Program Coordinator tfdowdy@alaska.edu  
Heather Brekke, Advisor for AMCS hlbrekke@alaska.edu  

  

mailto:mcginley_kern@asdk12.org
mailto:Edwards_denise@asdk12.org
mailto:beltz_gabriele@asdk12.org
mailto:todd_jane@asdk12.org
mailto:griffis_kimberly@asdk12.org
mailto:Sherwood_beth@asdk12.org
mailto:Harbison_ariel@asdk12.org
mailto:Espeland_trac1@asdk12.org
mailto:hoefferle_aurora@ask12.org
mailto:tfdowdy@alaska.edu
mailto:hlbrekke@alaska.edu
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AMCS Community Standards  
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